
 
 
 

Organization Willard Straight Hall Student Union Board 

2014-2016 Allocation $2.00 

2016-2018 Request $2.33 

Appropriations 
Recommendation 

$2.14 

 
Rationale of the Committee 
 
The Appropriations Committee recommends funding the Willard Straight Hall Student Union Board at 
$2.14 for the 2016-2018 By-Line Funding Cycle. The Appropriations Committee appreciates the 
immense amount of effort given by the members of the Willard Straight Hall Student Union Board to 
promote student unity and programming within WSH. The Appropriations Committee believes that the 
effort being undertaken by the SUB to increase the amount of events during the semester is impressive, 
but they are concerned with the organization’s ability to consistently execute high-level, well-attended 
events on a week to week basis. With that being said, the Appropriations Committee suggests limiting 
the number of weekly events including Coffee Hour, Procrastinate at the Straight, Fireside Chats, and 
the Policy Forums. Finally, the Appropriations Committee suggests limiting or eliminating the allocation 
made to the Cornell Cinema.  
 
Vote Totals 
 
The Committee votes down, from the highest number proposed to the lowest, to give the group the 
advantage. The vote totals from the Committee were as follows: 
 

Amount Vote 

$2.33 1-10-0 

$2.14 7-4-0 

 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Matthew Stefanko 
Vice President for Finance 
 

Originally Presented on:  (11/9/15) 

Type of Action:  Byline Report 

Status/Result:  New Business 


